Congratulations to our Boys and Girls Track teams who got 2nd place at the Championship Meet on Saturday.

Also, congratulations to the following children who got 1st place and gold medals at the Championship Track Meet on
Saturday:

GIRLS

Cadet 50 Arabella Hadden

Cadet 800 & 100 Alexia Orlando

Cadet 1600 & Long Jump Kendall Dunn

Cadet Relay Olivia Owens, Addison Shirley, Valentina Gigliotti & Arabella Hadden
Junior 1600 Emma Schmincke

Senior 400 & Shot Put Julia Calzonetti

Senior 800 Eva Angers

BOYS

Cadet Long Jump Aiden Maksymowicz

Junior 800 & Shot Put Sean Donnelly

Junior Relay Korey Owens, Kaleb Noonan, Robert Crawford & Liam Wesner
Senior Shot Put Alex Rotaeche

These children that got 1st place and also children who got 2nd and 3rd place have qualified for the Meet of Champions on Tuesday
night, May 24. A complete list can will be posted on the website and sent on remind.

GREAT JOB, EVERYONE!!"



